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JAPAN TWINNING UPDATE

M. Sachkiw provided an update regarding Japan Twinning. Mr. Sachkiw discussed plans to invite an adult
delegation from Murayama, Japan to visit the City of Barrie in 2020.

Mr. Sachkiw advised that a delegation from Murayama, Japan will be attending the International Rotary
Convention in Toronto during the week of June 25, 2018 and would like to visit the City of Barrie during their
stay in Toronto.

The Committee approved the expenditures of funds from the International Relations Committee account 01-06
-0935-0000-3095 not to exceed $200.00 for meals and transportation costs associated with hosting a
delegation from Murayama, Japan for an afternoon during the week of June 25, 2018.
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